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A total of 51 PG students from the Department of Computer Science and Applications attended the Enrichment 

Program on Campus to Corporate on 8th February 2024 in 106 ICT Room. Ms. Farheen, Co-founder, Prinston 

Smart Engineers, discussed the technology lifecycle, industry collaboration, and key challenges in the campus-to-

corporate transition. Participants found the program valuable in preparing them for the corporate world, with 

positive feedback highlighting its relevance and impact. 
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